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Summer Consultants Selected for Electrical and Mechanical Open-
Ended Contract by North Carolina State University 

Summer Consultants, Inc. has been selected for a 2018-2019 Electrical and Mechanical 
Engineering Open-Ended Service Agreement Design (OESAD) contract by North Carolina State 
University. Under the OESAD contract, Summer Consultants will provide on call electrical and 
mechanical engineering design and consultation services to North Carolina State University’s 
Facilities Division. Summer Consultants was one of four firms selected for the 2018-2019 
electrical and mechanical engineering OESAD contract among 20 total firms competing for it.  

Projects under the OESAD contract will be for small renovations with construction budgets less 
than $500,000. Electrical and mechanical designs provided under the contract typically will be 
part of larger renovation projects or may be the project’s primary focus. In addition to providing 
designs, firms selected for the OESAD contracts work with North Carolina State University’s 
Department of Construction Management during the assigned project’s construction phase to 
facilitate successful outcomes. 

Summer Consultants is a small business (NAICS Code 541330) mechanical, electrical, plumbing 
and fire protection engineering consulting firm also providing commissioning and construction 
administration services. Summer Consultants is headquartered in McLean, Virginia and opened 
its office in Raleigh, North Carolina in 2014. In addition to these two locations, the Company has 
offices in Virginia Beach, Virginia; Newark, Delaware; and Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. Summer 
Consultants was one of 16 small business nationwide to receive the Small Business 
Achievement Award by the Department of Homeland Security in 2015.   
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